
 

 

 

 

 

            21 June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be able to share with you the launch of our new school website. The website 

includes an updated look and feel, to incorporate our core values – Wellbeing, Collaboration and 

Aspiration.  

We hope that you find the new website has improved navigation which allows you to find all the 

information that you need more quickly and easily. We have reviewed and updated all of the 

information so that you can be confident that everything you are reading is as current as possible.  

Some new features include:  

• Improved design, functionality and navigation 

• Important notices to update you on events and other key dates 

• Responsive website to ensure a better performance on mobile and desktop devices  

• More photos and news stories about what is happening within the school 

• Updated content on all pages 

• An overall better user experience  

The URL will stay the same: www.keslichfield.org.uk and you will be able to use this on any mobile or 

desktop device.  

 

We want your opinion 

We welcome your comments on the new website, if you have any feedback then please let us know 

using this Microsoft Form: https://forms.office.com/e/4H9HukpmRD  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Claire Roberts      Laura Hurn 
Administrative and Marketing Manager Deputy Headteacher  

http://www.keslichfield.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/4H9HukpmRD

